
 

It’s official! The minutes from April 22 and June 10 were sent to Cathy at the WSO.  She has 
forwarded them to the WS Conference, the Rocky Mountain Region has been acknowledged as 
a Region.  

Convention Committee  
The 3rd Annual Nar-Anon Convention is on Saturday, November 3, 2018, at the Crowne Plaza.   
The planning committee is meeting at 2-3pm on July 15, 2018 

The Orchard Club in the atrium 
8081 E Orchard Road 
Greenwood Village, CO  80111 
** Subsequent meetings to be held approximately every 2 weeks 

 at a date/time/location TBD at this meeting 

ALL MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED AND WELCOME TO PARTICIPATE 
 
Public Outreach 
On August 5, 2018, from 8a-2p The Outreach committee will man a table at The Recovery Fair 
held at Mile Hi Church - 9077 W. Alameda Avenue, Lakewood, CO 80226 
If you are able to volunteer your time, please contact Farri at 303-995-5072.  

The next Outreach meeting is at 1-2pm on July 15, 2018  
The Orchard Club in the atrium 
8081 E Orchard Road 
Greenwood Village, CO  80111 

ALL MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED AND WELCOME TO PARTICIPATE 
 
Website 
The website committee is off and running. The domain name will be www.naranonrm.org 
 
Narateen 
If you are interested in the joining the committee to start Narateen in Colorado, please contact 
Jan at 720-435-1813. 
 
Sponsorship 
The RSC is interested in each groups experience and need for sponsorship.   

• Would it be helpful to members to have a list of members who have been through the 
12 steps with a sponsor and are willing to sponsor others? 

• Would it be useful to groups to have a sponsor liaison who would connect people 
looking for a sponsor with those in need of a sponsor? 

• Should we conduct a 12 Step Workshop, in lieu of a sponsor liaison, for members to 
learn more and consider the benefit of working the steps with a sponsor? 

• Is there a need for a Sponsorship Workshop to help prepare those interested in 
sponsoring others? 

Rocky Mountain Region – TAKE BACK 

July 10, 2018 

http://www.naranonrm.org/


Please email your ideas, feedback and group conscience to the RSC secretary, David, at 
garrity.david@gmail.com 
 
Finances - FUND FLOW 
Tradition Seven reads “Every group ought to be fully self-supporting, declining outside 
contributions.”  The Guide to local services in the finance section states, “Group support of the 
fellowship is accomplished through regular donations to the area, region, and WSO. It is 
suggested that groups allocate a portion of their budget for these donations.”   

The Rocky Mountain Region is a service structure of the World Wide Fellowship of Nar-Anon 
and as such is supported by the groups.  The Region is currently running a deficit of $387, due 
to costs related to the upcoming Nar-Anon Convention.  To participate in the fund flow and 
donate monies in excess of group expenses and prudent reserve to the Rocky Mountain 
Region a P.O. Box and bank account has been established.  

Checks can be made to Nar-Anon RMR and mailed to 
Nar-Anon RMR 
P.O. Box  102901 
Denver, CO  80250-2901 
 
Unity 
Join the fellowship in a unity picnic on August 25, 2018 4pm.  

 

 
The next RSC meeting is Tuesday, August 7th from 8:45p - 9:45p.   
 
If your GSR or any member would like to participate, please contact David at garrity.david@gmail.com 
to receive an email with the conference call phone number, access code, and call for agenda items.  All 
Nar-Anon Groups and members are welcome to participate.  


